Rosenberg Corey

From: gavin.everard@gmail.com
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:51 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Testimony

| am a constituent writing to testify on behalf of HB2004. | have experienced skyrocketing rents in Portland that have
made it increasingly difficult to find a place to live. Something has to got to give, and this bill would go a long way toward
helping regular people like me find reasonably priced housing.

Thanks

-Rowan Everard
5944 N Kerby ave
Portland OR 97217

Sent from my iPhone



